
 

 

 

HCS/CIR/2022-23/53 

Dear Parents  

Greetings from Holy Child School! 

This is to inform you that the ‘Wildlife Week’ is being celebrated from Saturday, October 01, 2022 to 
Friday, October 07, 2022. The students of Classes 5 to 8 will be visiting the Wildlife Bird Sanctuary, 
Bairwala on Friday, October 07, 2022 from the school. Mr. Shayam Sunder Kaushik, the Deputy Chief 
Wildlife, will be addressing the students on Friday, October 07, 2022. 

Kindly note that the students of Classes 5 to 8 should wear Saturday uniform on Friday, October 07, 
2022.Teachers will be accompanying the students to the Sanctuary. Refreshments will be served to the 
students on the location.  

Best Regards  

Principal  

 


